COMMUNICATION - C37

Council — November 17, 2020

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
Report No. 52, Item 1

From: David Milano <DMilano@mgp.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2020 11:56 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Nov 3, 2020 CoW Public Hearing - Correspondence

Good Morning,

This is regarding the item on the Committee of the Whole Public Hearing meeting last night — File
BL.60E.2018 Block 60 East Block Plan Preliminary Report. My office, MGP gave a presentation on
behalf of the applicant.

There were two pieces of correspondence attached to the agenda item. During the meeting, it was
brought up that another piece of correspondence was forwarded to the City Clerk that morning by
Councillor Jackson, from Dario Di Giannantonio. | am wondering if you are able to circulate this piece
of correspondence as it is in response to the Block Plan report. If not, can you please let me know
what meeting this correspondence will be brought to.

Thank you,

David Milano
Planner

Malone
Given
Parsons.
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